
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Firewise Committee will be conducting our twice-per-year Community Fire 
Safety Review of all properties in Kohala by the Sea: empty lots, homes under 
construction, and completed homes on 
 

10:30am Friday January 15, 2021. 
 
During our upcoming Community Fire Safety Review, volunteers may be walking 
over and observing on empty lots, gulches, easements and areas needing 
Firewise work.  We will stay on the periphery of lots with homes so as to not 
compromise the privacy of owners/residents.  If you do not want us on your 
property, please contact Dominic Yagong at Associa Hawaii,  
 

Dominic@associahawaii.com  by January 7, 2021 to let us know. 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our community “Firewise”. 
 
 
Your Firewise Committee 
Jane Mayo, Diana Bonnici, Josh Gerbert, Ken & Wende Thompson 
12/18/20 
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